
FILED 10/19/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 06681-2018 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

October 19,2018 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Douglas Wright, Engineering Specialist I, Division of Engineering YCV ~ 
RE: Docket No. 20180021-WU- Application for staff-assisted rate case in Highlands 

County by Country Walk Utilities, Inc. 

Please file the attached email correspondence between Troy Rendell and Douglas Wright, dated 
October 19,2018, "Country Walk- DBP's," in the above mentioned docket file. 

Thank you. 

DW/jp 

Attachment 



Doug Wright 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 
Friday, October 19, 2018 11:52 AM 
Doug Wright; Luis Salvador; Clayton Lewis 
FW: FW: Count ry Walk - DBP's 

Please see the e-mail below from Patty Baron from FDEP. I plan to discuss this at the agenda. We are no longer on 

quarterly monitoring and we are in full comp liance with FDEP. I be lieve the Quality of Service should be 

satisfactory. There are no longer any compliance issues. 

In addition, both FDEP and FRWA went out a few weeks back in response to Mr. Ballard's complaints to them. They 

found that we are doing everything correctly and there are no issues. They are drafting a letter to indicate that we are 

doing everything correctly and there are no issues in Country Walk. We've been asking them for the letter but it is still 

being reviewed by the management. 

The person at FDEP is: 

Andrew Price 
Environmental Specialist II 
Florida Department of Environmental 
Protection 
South District Office 
2295 Victoria Avenue. Su ite 364 
Fort Myers. FL 33902 
Andrew.Price@FioridaDEP.gov 
Office: 239.344.5621 

From: Sharon Purviance [mailto:spurviance@uswatercorp.net] 
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 11:45 AM 
To: Troy Rendell 
Subject: Fwd: FW: Country Walk - DBP's 

---------- Forwarded message .----------
From: Diane Kibitlewski <dkibitlewski@uswatercorp.net> 
Date: Fri , Oct 19, 2018 at 11:42 AM 
Subject: Fwd: FW: Country Walk- DBP's 
To: Sharon Purviance <spurviance@uswatercorp.net> 

Here you go, see Patti's email below. 
Diane 

---------- Forwarded message----------
From: Baron, Patty <Patty.Baron@floridadep.gov> 
Date: Fri, Oct 19, 2018 at 11:38 AM 
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Subject: FW: Country Walk- DBP's 
To: "dkibitlewski@uswatercom.net" <dkibitlewski@uswatercoro.net> 

C~untey Walk qualified-to go frqm .quarterly monitQring for .l)~Ps ba~l(t~ :~q#M~~~P.Q.ll~l.·!!!~jijt9rl~g 
following~tl,te:$aiDples c:o.ll~cte<J ·~J!· 8/15/18 because the,xHM· LRAA. w~~~~;Q~(!~~~tlfim4J)i~}~~ 
:L~ ~~s.*~().J:JI ,_ug/L 

From: Diane Kibitlewski [mailto:dkibitlewski@uswatercom.net] 
Sent: Friday, October 19,2018 11:26 AM 
To: Baron, Patty <Patty.Baron@FloridaDEP .gov> 
Cc: Sharon Purviance <spurviance@uswatercom.net> 
Subject: Country Walk- DBP's 

Good Morning, 

Could you send me an email (for document purpose) that you approved Country Walk, PWS# 628-4114 Stage 
II DBP's are now annual? 

And also the reason why. 

~lease respond to all. 

Thanks 

Diane M Kibitlewski 

Compliance Coordinator 

866-753-8292 Ext. 244 
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